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Honorable Jamie Long 

Chairman, House Climate and Energy Finance and Policy Committee 

Minnesota House of Representatives 

517 State Office Building  

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

Dear Chair Long,  

I am writing to you on behalf of Universal Renewable Products regarding the Future Fuels Act.  

The Future Fuels Act was developed by a strong coalition of organizations and demonstrates broad 

support of a technology-neutral portfolio approach to decarbonize transportation fuels in Minnesota. 

Beyond lowering the carbon emissions in transportation fuels, it will boost the state’s economy and 

improve public health, especially for historically disadvantaged populations such as low-income and 

people of color. This policy is a win-win-win for the economy, the environment, and the people of 

Minnesota. 

Specifically, my organization supports the Future Fuels Act bill because: 

1. It will reduce Minnesota’s dependance on fossil fuels and  

2. Provide long term jobs in Minnesota that are focused on the future 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Tony Rohs 

Partner 

Universal Renewable Products  

 


